
St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time  June 13, 2021 
 

  
  “Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 

                                                   

 

                                        Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A.,  spirhealth@aol.com 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 
 

 Saturday Vigil — Suspended  Indefinitely 
   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

St. Augustine 
R. C. Church 

 

225th 
ANNIVERSARY 

Philadelphia 

1796 2021 

 

 

Weekly Parish Rosary via Zoom—8:00 PM on Tuesday 
Meeting ID: 854-1235-0301  PW: 150408 

  

Weekly Scripture Study via Zoom—7:00 PM on Thursday 
Meeting ID: 832-4986-0935   PW: 025786 

 

Sacramental Celebrations 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a regular basis,    
except during Lent. It is usually celebrated within Mass.       

Arrangements must be made in advance. The parents of the 
child to be baptized meet personally ahead of time  

with the priest celebrating the sacrament.                                            
Contact the parish office for further information. 

 
Sacrament of Matrimony 

Weddings are arranged by appointment at least eight  
months in advance of the desired wedding date.  
Contact the parish  office for more information. 

 
Ministry to the Sick & Sacrament of the Sick 

If anyone in your family is seriously ill, preparing for sur-
gery, or in a nursing home and they would like a visit  

from the pastor, please call the parish office.  
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
After Sunday Masses or 

Anytime by appointment. 
 

Parish Registration 
Please call the parish office or visit the parish  

website for a registration form or more information.  
Forms are also available in the back of the Church. 

 
Parish Committees 

The Parish Council, Filipino Sub-Council, and Finance     
Committees assist the staff in serving the parish. Please    
contact the parish office or see Fr. Bill for information    

about serving on these various committees. 
 

Novena to the Santo Niño 
Each Sunday, after the 11:00 AM Mass there is a  

novena in honor of the Santo Niño. 



 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, June 13, 2021 
9:00 AM Reagan McClintock Baptism 

 
Monday, June 14, 2021 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, June 15, 2021 
8:00 PM  Parish Rosary—Zoom 

854 1235 0301   150408 
 

Wednesday, June 16, 2021 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Thursday, June 17, 2021 

5:30 PM Giacchino-Castaldi Rehearsal 
7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 

832 4986 0935   025786  
 

 Friday, June 18, 2021 
5:00 PM Kunkle-McGoldrick Wedding 

 
Saturday, June 19, 2021 

3:00 PM Giacchino-Castaldi Wedding 

                Sunday, June 13, 2021 
Philippine Independence Day Celebration 
  9:00 AM      † Peter Ting 
11:00 AM      † Mauricia Gesmundo 
  7:00 PM      † Lisa & Edgar Brittingham    
                        

Monday, June 14, 2021 
12:05 PM      † Lucille & Eugene Link 
 

Tuesday, June 15, 2021 
12:05 PM     Deceased Members of the 
                     Augustinian Family 
                                                                                              

    Wednesday, June 16, 2021 
12:05 PM      † Joseph McGinty and 
                      † Charles Flanagan 
                                                   

 Thursday, June 17, 2021 
12:05 PM        The Parish Community 
                                                                                                                                                               
               Friday, June 18, 2021 
12:05 PM      † Mary Pat Mazda 
                                                                                                 

Saturday, June 19, 2021                                                  
9:00 AM   Edistio Nunez Funeral Mass 

 

† = Deceased 

210 

Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

 
 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:210 Percentage: 105.5034% 
Amount Pledged: $791,275.50 
Pledges Received: $705,194.58 

In-Kind Gifts Received: $10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $715,632.29 

Sacrificial Giving 
June 06, 2021 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 38 
Amount in Envelopes: $3,115.00 

Average $/Envelope: $81.97 
Electronic Giving: 51 

Amount Electronic: $1,878.00 
Average $/Electronic: $36.82 

Loose Money: $693.00 
Total Collection: $5,686.00 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2021 
Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring the 
SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday, August 
15th. The Most Rev. Nelson J. Pérez,    
Archbishop of Philadelphia will be the      
Principal Celebrant. Mass will be at 11:00 

AM followed by a procession of the image of Santo Niño through 
the streets of Old City Philadelphia followed by a light lunch.          

All are welcome to attend!   
 

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you can 
contact any of the following coordinators: Elgene Morales, 267-307
-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-625-8958 or 
Agnes Amora 215- 289-7355. 
 

  Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and 
bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these items 
off any Sunday before August 8, 2021. 

Father’s Day Offering  
and Memorial Envelopes  

are available on the tables in the rear 
of the Church for you to remember 
both Living and Deceased Fathers on 
this special day & Novena of Masses.  

Baptism Celebration 
 

We have the blessed opportunity  
through the celebration of the holy  

Sacrament of Baptism to  
welcome a new member into our  

parish community. 
 
 

        Sunday, June 13, 2021  
 

 Reagan Margaret McClintock 
   Daughter of Matthew & Colleen McClintock 

 

Congratulations!  
  

    Please keep Reagan’s family in your prayers.  

Religious Freedom Week 2021 
Religious Freedom Week 2021, sponsored by the United 

States Conference of Catholic Bishops, begins with the    

Memorial of Saints John Fisher and Thomas More on      

June 22 and ends on the Solemnity of Saints Peter  and 

Paul on June 29. It promotes an engagement of efforts and     

prayer on the part of Catholics with regard to religious    

freedom.  

http://archphila.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/

Religious-Freedom-Week-2021.pdf 

Matt Talbot Shrine at St. Gabriel Parish,     
Philadelphia (Grays Ferry) 
Venerable Matt Talbot is a recovered alcoholic from 
Ireland who is being considered for sainthood by the 
Vatican. He is popularly considered the patron saint 
of those struggling with addiction. Help us fight the 
plague of addition in our communities with prayers 
and devotions to a Servant of God who fought the  
battle. The Shrine is open Tuesdays and Thursdays 
following the 8:30 AM Mass until 6:00 PM.  
Visit:  https://www.matttalbotshrine.org/ 

https://44hmv1lj.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.matttalbotshrine.org%2F/1/01000179e7b2be82-a4e4de63-fbea-4787-ae50-5be7d999898f-000000/BUBOx7IXFwBFEvib5Am6bVTHiig=217


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
In the spirit of keeping you informed, I share with you the disappointing news that this week the parish  

received rejections for two grant applications. This is all in connection with the second phase of our Capital 

Campaign. 

 

In Phase One of the campaign, we have received over $700,000 in cash from parishioners, the Augustinian 

community and friends of the parish. In a recent communication to the parish, I outlined the various       

projects for which this money was used. Please visit the Capital Campaign link on our parish website for 

this information. 

 

In Phase Two, working in collaboration with the Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia, we recently 

applied to grants from Partners for Sacred Places and the Pennsylvania Historic and Museum Commission 

and we received rejections from both of them. We were seeking these grants to continue replacing louvers 

in the church steeple, for façade work in the upper level of the church tower, as well as for upgrading the 

fire alarm and the sprinkler systems, and replacing windows in the St. Augustine Community Center 

(residence of Women of Hope, the Augustinian Volunteers, the Women’s Veterans Center and Carr Hall). 

 

The Pennsylvania State Historic Preservation Commission did suggest we make an application to next 

year’s (2021-2022) grant cycle. We certainly will follow up on this suggestion. The Catholic Foundation of 

Greater Philadelphia continues to pursue an overall plan for us to apply for grants for our parish needs. 

 

I share all this with you as I think it is important for you to know the status of the Capital Campaign. The 

Steering Committee of the Campaign has been, and will continue to be, proactive to raise additional money 

for the necessary improvements of our historic parish property. 

 

Please continue to keep this effort in your prayers. 

 

Stay SAFE and have a good week. 

A word from Fr. Bill…... 

Fr. Bill 




